
 

 

 

 

 

 

To the future sponsors of the La Pine Rodeo, 

 

As you’ve seen in the different Sponsorship Opportunities, any sponsor of $800 or more earns you VIP 

section tickets. I know the experience in the VIP section has not been the same since COVID times, but I 

am here to tell you that is about to change! 

My name is Kaela Blake, I am a newer Board Member for the La Pine Rodeo Association and my focus is 

on the VIP section. I will be making changes to make your VIP experience more enjoyable and show you 

how much we truly appreciate your support. The VIP section opens when the gates open and we will 

shut it down and stop serving 30 minutes after the conclusion of the Rodeo Performance. Without your 

support we would not be able to have this wonderful Rodeo Performance, I want you to feel the true 

appreciation from us to you! 

One of the biggest changes in my opinion will be the food. This year we will have good wholesome 

dinner options instead of the finger food snacks we have had in the past. One night we will have Tri Tip, 

the other we will have Pulled Pork. The rest of the menu will be as follows: 

Chicken Breasts, Baked Beans, Cole Slaw, Potato Salad, Pasta Salad, Rolls, BBQ sauces for the meat, 

Mixed Fruit, Dessert and as always, a wide selection of beverages.  

I am always willing to take suggestions for improvement for future years therefore I will be adding a 

suggestion box and take all of them into consideration. We look forward to seeing you all there. 

Thank you for your continued or new support to the Best Independent NPRA Rodeo. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Kaela Blake 


